
Foundation Stage Newsletter

“Be the reason why someone smiles today.”

Reception

This half term, we are going to be 
focussing on The Little Red Hen, 
Supertato and People Who Help us in the 
local community. 

In phonics, we will be using RWI and 
learning single sounds and special friends. 
We will be continuing using Fred Talk and 
Fred Fingers to help us to segment and 
blend. 

In Maths, we will be looking at numbers 6 
– 10. The children will be using 
Numberblocks to deepen their 
understanding of the numbers. We will 
also be looking at 2D shapes and patterns. 

The EYFS Team.

Spring Term 1 
Thank you for all your support throughout Autumn term, we loved welcoming you all in to 

watch our Nativities. 
We cannot wait to see what this half term has to offer and continue to watch your 

children flourish!

Twitter
We update our school Twitter regularly. 
Please take a look @BroadacreSch

Nursery

This half term, the nursery children will 
be looking at Barry the Fish with Fingers 
and other undersea related books. 

In phonics we will be looking at rhythm 
and rhyme and syllabic deletion – this will 
be done through a variety of games and 
phonics activities. 

In Maths we will be looking at counting 
and subtilizing, as well as gaining an 
understanding of basic 2D shapes and 
their properties. Opportunities to extend 
their knowledge will be available during 
continuous provision also. 

Tapestry
FS2’s homework will usually be done via 
Tapestry. This will be sent out on a Friday 
and is due on a Wednesday. The same 
applies for reading books. If you need any 
support with this, please speak to a 
member of staff. 

Dates

Friday 20th January – Chinese New Year 
(children are welcome to come in red and 
yellow clothing).

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day 
(Details to be confirmed).

Weather/Spare Clothes

As the weather is still very 
unpredictable, we advise for wellies or 
puddle suits to be brought to school..

We would appreciate it if your child had a 
bag of spare clothes at school, including 
socks. This can be kept at school.

Please make sure that these are named.

Headlice
We advise that you regularly check your 
child’s hair. Please inform us if your child 
appears to have headlice. 


